Stewardship Message
For All the World
“For God so loved the world...”
John 3:16

The first Sunday in October is World Communion Sunday. This day we remember that we are not the only Christians in the world; indeed American Christians are the newcomers to a Christian community that has been serving faithfully in many parts of the world for 2000 years! I’ve been privileged to witness the faithful service of Syrian Orthodox Christians in Turkey who worship in the closest modern equivalent to Aramaic. I’ve met Armenian Orthodox in Jordan, Anglicans in Jerusalem, Pentecostals in El Salvador, all seeking to be servants of Christ in challenging situations.

Christians are, by their very nature, citizens of the world. From the beginning of the church, as Paul invited the churches he formed to contribute to help the church in Jerusalem, we have shared resources with each other as any have need. Through our Neighbors in Need offerings, often received in early October, we share with kin in the U.S. Through One Great Hour of Sharing and our regular giving to Our Church’s Wider Mission we support missionaries and partner churches and relief organizations around the world. Though American churches are young by the standards of the Middle East, Africa and Europe, we also are wealthy in comparison to many of those churches. As we plan our own pledge drives and construct our church budgets this year, let us remind each other that God not only loves us but all the world. 
Rochelle A. Stackhouse is the Senior Minister of The Church of the Redeemer, United Church of Christ, New Haven Connecticut. 
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God is still speaking,
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This resource is a free service and is made possible by your gifts to Our Church's Wider Mission.
